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BOARD MEETINGS 

 

ARE HELD IN THE MARINA 

CLUBHOUSE EACH MONTH 
 

 
 

NEXT MEETING   

February 10th at 7:00PM 
Owners are encouraged to 

attend! 

 

2015 Board Members 
 

Dave Brickley – Commodore 
 

Tony Faresich - R.Commodore 
 

Paul Viscount – Treasurer  
 

David Crowle – Secretary  
 

www.casellcovemarina.com 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Marina Manager 

 

Capt. Dave Phillips 
Sound Marine Solutions 
Office:  203-876-9880 

Cell: 203-496-2667 
Fax:  203-876-1488 

davidp@soundmarinesolutions.com 

 

Is there something you would 
like to be featured in an issue of 

The Cove or on 
www.caswellcovemarina.com?  

 
If so, please contact us with your 

idea or finished product! 
E-mail us @ 

manager@caswellcovemarina.com 
 

 

 

 

Slip Rental for the 2015 Boating Season 
Important Information 

 

It is time to reserve your slip for the summer season! 
 

We are accepting slip reservations for the coming 2015 boating season. If you plan 
on boating with us again this year, please let us know your plans and make your 

reservations early. 
 

Slip reservations will be made on a first-come, first-serve basis.  If you want to 
reserve a specific slip, please contact us as soon as possible so we can 

accommodate you. 
 

We expect a high demand for slips this year, so please make your reservations 
early! 

 

If you need a Slip Rental Agreement, the forms are available through the Caswell 
Cove Marina office. Please contact us at (203) 876-9880 or email us at 

manager@caswellcovemarina.com. 
 

Rental rates are as follows: 
 

30’ slip  ~  $2,550 

40’ slip  ~  $3,400 

50’ slip  ~  $4,250 
 

Pay your slip rental fee in full prior to February 28, 2015 and receive a 5% 

discount off your slip rental fee!!! 

All reservations require a minimum 20% deposit. 

The balance of the slip rental fee must be paid before April 15. 

Sorry - All rental deposits are non-refundable! 

If you have any questions, please contact the office at (203) 876-9880. 
 

We Look Forward to Seeing All of You Again This Year! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing all of you again this year! 
 
 
 

 

SELLING YOUR BOAT SLIP? 

IF  YO U  H AV E  A B O A T S L I P  YO U  ARE  P LAN NI NG  TO  S E LL ,  P LE AS E  CO NTAC T TH E  

O FFICE  AS  S O O N AS  PO S S IB LE .    
 

WE  WI L L  B E  A D V E R T I S I N G  A T  T H E  CMTA  HA R T F O R D  BO A T  SH O W  O N  FE B R U A R Y  

5-  8,  2015.   WE  A R E  G O I N G  T O  H A V E  A  L I S T  O F  P R O S PE CT I V E  S L I P S  F O R  S A L E  T O  

PR O V I D E  F O R  B O A T  S H O W A T T E N D E E S .   IF  Y O U  W A N T  T O  S E L L  Y O U R  S L I P  T H I S  

WO U L D  B E  A  G R E A T  O PP O R T U N I T Y  T O  G E T  A  L O T  O F  E X PO S U R E !  

CO N T A CT  U S  A T  MA N A G E R @C A S WE L L CO V E M A R I N A .C O M  O R  C A L L  T H E  O F F I CE  A T  

203-876-9880  O R  F A X  203-876-1488 

http://www.casellcovemarina.com/
mailto:davidp@soundmarinesolutions.com
http://www.caswellcovemarina.com/
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
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If you have any comments, concerns, or suggestions regarding the Newsletter or Website, feel free to contact us at 
www.caswellcovemarina.com or contact us @ manager@caswellcovemarina.com.  All issues of the “The COVE” 

and the minutes of all Board meetings are available on our website. 

 

Club Burgees and T-Shirts - Now Available! 
 

Burgees ɀ When you bring your boat in for the season, remember 
to ask our marina manager for a new burgee.  
 

T-Shirts  ɀ Cotton t-shirts are ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ ÓÁÌÅ ÉÎ ÍÅÎȭÓ ÁÎÄ 
×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ÓÔÙÌÅÓ with  the Caswell Cove Logo on them.  We have 
yellow, white and light blue for the ladies and grey, blue and white 
for the gents. T-shirts are $10.00 ea.    
 

We will  be taking orders for sweatshirts, golf-shirts, jackets, etc, all 
with the Caswell Cove logo. 3ÅÅ ÕÓ ÁÎÄ ×ÅȭÌÌ ÁÄÄ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÏÒÄÅÒȦ 
 

 
 

 

On Twitter?  
 

Keep up to dat e with Caswell Cove and follow  us on Twitter!  
 

www.Twitter.com/CaswellMarinaCT   

Have a Facebook? 
 

Follow Caswell Cove by clicking òLikeó on our Facebook page! 
 

www.Facebook.com/CaswellCoveMarina 

 

CMTA HARTFORD BOAT SHOW  
 
This year, Caswell Cove Marina will be exhibiting at the 46th Annual Connecticut Marine Trades 
Association Boat Show in Hartford.  The boat show is held at the Connecticut Convention Center February 
5 ð 8, 2015.   Visit their website at www.HartfordBoatShow.com  for more information and show times ð 
we hope some of you have an opportunity to attend the show! 
 

The folks at CMTA are putting forth a lot of effort this year to promote boating in Connecticut with an 
entire new layout and massive advertising campaign to help promote boating in Connecticut.   Last year 
there appeared to be an increase in demand for boat sales and related products and they are hopeful that 
2015 will continue the upswing! 
 

The marina manager and members of the Board will be manning a booth at the boat show to promote our 
marina and slip sales and rentals.  We hope this exposure will increase awareness of our marina and the 
boating opportunities on the Housatonic River. 
 

We are looking forward to promoting our marina and anticipate a good turnout at the show!   We are 
hopeful that our efforts will generate renewed interest in Caswell Cove!  We have put together a really nice 
advertising campaign and an excellent short video promoting our marina and boating on the Housatonic.  
Many thanks to Michael Pollack of B-dock and Board member Dave Crowle on excellent work putting 
together the video and pictures and advertising for the show!  The video will be available for viewing on 
our web-site soon. 
 

We hope that you all have the opportunity to come by and show your support for Caswell Cove Marina! 
Canõt wait to see you there! 

 

http://www.caswellcovemarina.com/
http://www.twitter.com/CaswellMarinaCT
http://www.facebook.com/CaswellCoveMarina
http://www.hartfordboatshow.com/
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Caswell Cove 20th Annual Unit Ownerõs Meeting Recap 
 
The 20th Annual meeting of the unit owners of Caswell Cove Marina was held on Sunday, November 9.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to elect members to the Executive Board and to approve a new budget for 2015. 
 

Commodore Dave Brickley reviewed the expenditures from the past year and highlighted past and future important events. 
He noted that the marina experienced generally a good year although slip occupancy on the 30’ slips was low this year.  He 
acknowledged that there were many potential reasons for the low occupancy on the smaller slips noting the current economy, 
individuals with smaller boats have sold their boats, the late start (terrible spring) to the season and a host of other factors.  
However occupancy for the 40 & 50’ slips was good and overall the marina experienced a fun summer with numerous new 
members as well as the return of most of last year’s members.   
 

Commodore Brickley also noted the need to further promote the marina for both slip rentals and sales.  As the economy improves, 
all signs indicate that boat sales should be on the rise and hopefully more people will be looking for boat slips.  To this end, the 
Board is going to be making a big push this year in promotion of the marina.  The 1st step will be setting up a booth at the Hartford 
Boat show to promote our facilities and promote the Housatonic River.   One reason the Hartford Boat Show was targeted is 
because this show caters extensively to smaller vessels (35’ and under) which is the target audience we need based on the # of 
smaller slips we have. 
 

Commodore Brickley also noted some of the challenges facing the marina for the foreseeable future including continued 
maintenance and improvements, steps to improve parking issues, replace pilings with longer pilings to accommodate future storm 
surges and setting aside reserves for future dredging.  The largest project immediately facing the marina is the replacement of the 
wooden walers that hold together the docks.   He noted that bids were competitively sought for this work and contractors are 
currently being interviewed to start the project.  To complete this work, the Board will utilize a combination of in-house staff and 
subcontractors to try to keep the work efficient and keep costs as low as possible. 
 

Manager Dave Phillips provided a synopsis of the expenditures in 2014 vs. the approved 2014 annual budget.  It was noted that 
the total operating costs were $164,971 as compared to the budget of $172,080.  During 2014, a total of $94,259 was transferred 
to reserve savings, slightly less than originally anticipated.  It was noted that in almost all categories, expenses were lower than 
projected.  Capital expenditures were also less than originally anticipated at $60,951 spent vs. $141,200 budgeted. The main 
reason the expenditures were less than originally budgeted was due to the deference of several projects, which are now in the 
budget to be completed in 2015.  At the close of FY 2014, there was approximately $273,815 in the reserve accounts to be set 
aside for future capital and maintenance projects.   
 

Commodore Brickley reviewed the proposed 2015 annual budget.  Generally, the operating expenses for the marina are expected 
to be similar to those in 2014 with the exception of the additional marketing expenditures and the installation and operation of a 
new dock wi-fi system.  The 2015 budget estimates $182,618 in anticipated operating expenditure as compared to the $172,080 
originally budgeted for 2014.  Capital expenditures proposed for 2015 total $148,150, which includes repairs to the clubhouse, 
installation of the dock wi-fi system and the start of waler replacements.   
 

Commodore Brickley briefly reviewed the long-range capital expenditure plan presented to the unit owners.  He noted that the 
plan is an update to the plan presented at last year’s meeting.  Over the past year the Board and Manager worked to update the 
list of anticipated improvement and major maintenance projects that could be anticipated over the next 7 years, as well as long 
term planning for the replacement of the wooden walers.  The total cost of this work is estimated at $680,000.  The work is 
planned to take place over 8 years starting in FY 2015.   
 

The following are the members elected to the Executive Board for the coming year: Dave Brickley, Commodore; Tony Faresich, 
Rear Commodore; Paul Viscount, Treasurer; and Dave Crowle, Secretary. 
 
With Spring hopefully just around the corner, we hope to see all of our members back in their slips very soon.  Enjoy the rest of 
your winter and pray for an early Spring! 
 

 


